Request for Art Bid

Original Art
Durbin Feeling Language Center – Tahlequah, OK
Summary
Cherokee Nation Businesses (CNB) is accepting bids for original art to be displayed at the Durbin Feeling Language Center in Tahlequah, OK. 

LA 25-05 requires all Cherokee Nation construction and/or renovation projects $500,000+ to set aside 1% of the total project cost for the procurement of culturally appropriate art.  The use of these funds allows the Cherokee Nation to share our rich history, culture and heritage through visual art.
CNB only accepts bids from Cherokee Nation citizens who can provide identification as such and artists previously designated as Cherokee National Treasures.

Description

The Durbin Feeling Language Center, named in honor of the late first-language speaker and Cherokee National Treasure, will be located in the former Cherokee Casino building near the W.W. Keeler Tribal Complex in Tahlequah. This center will include the Cherokee Language Master-Apprentice Program, the translation department and the Cherokee Immersion School (pre-k to 8th grade).
The center is seeking original artwork, to be displayed on the walls of the new facility. Artwork may be related to, but is not limited to, the following: 

· Syllabary, Language
· Culture & History
· Education
Bids should include proposed artwork, medium (ex. acrylic, watercolor, colored pencil, reed, clay, etc.), dimensions and price. Both flat art and 3D art will be considered, as long as the art is frameable.
Each artist is allowed to submit a maximum of 20 pieces.
Proof of Citizenship  
Cherokee Nation law requires the purchase of art from Cherokee Nation citizens only.  You must submit a copy of your Blue Card or Citizenship Card when submitting an initial bid.  No exceptions.
Bid Information
Bids must be submitted digitally to charla.boroughs@cnent.com no later than 5:00 pm on Friday, April 29, 2022. Selected artists will be notified by May 25, 2022, with completed artwork due to CNB no later than 5:00 pm on Tuesday, May 31, 2022. If you have any questions, please contact Charla Boroughs via email or at (918) 729-7595.
